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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

September 25, 1961

Dear Senator Eastland:

The President has asked me to thank you for your letter of
September 18 in which you and thirty-nine of your colleagues
in the Senate joined in expressing approval of the Tariff Com-
mission’s recommendations in the Wilton and velvet carpet
case,

The Commission's report is presently being reviewed by the
Trade Policy Committee, headed by the Secretary of Commerce,
That Committee'’s appraisal and also the views expressed in your
letter will be carefully considered by the President in the course
of his final review of the Tariff Commaission's report.

Sincerely yours,
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Lawrence P. O'Brien
Special-Assistant
to the President

Honorable James Q. Eastland
United States Senate
Washington, D. C.
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